
REVISION OF MASS TIMES AND NUMBERS: 

  

Due to stricter Covid-19 regulations imposed on 

Saturday June 19th, we are unable to proceed with the 

increased Masses with 50 people per Mass, as indicated 

in last week’s bulletin. 

We will continue to have Mass at 5pm on a Saturday 

evening limited to 20 people, which will be relayed on 

the parish website. 

There will also be Mass at 10am on Sunday, again 

limited to 20 people. 

Please continue to ring the Presbytery office on              

9598 1511 to put your name down for either Mass. 

  

 


